
  

 

Village Administrator’s Report 
April Board Meeting 2022 

 
 
In the month of March 2022, the Administration Department:  

 

 Conducted first round of interviews for Deputy Chief Fire position; 

 

 Posted and accepted applications for Broadview 

Telecommunicator position until 3/31/22; 

 

 Completed payroll audit through IPMG;  

 

 Reviewed final healthcare benefits for 2022-2023 – medical, 

dental, vision & life insurance coverage w/Alliant; 

 

 Finalized payroll training with Police & Fire departments. 

 

 


